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FADE IN:

INT. CONCESSION - NIGHT

An employee slides over popcorn, a chocolate bar, and coke. 
Manicured hands grab the goods.

INT. THEATRE - NIGHT

A beautiful, bubbly girl, sits in a theatre seat. She sets 
down the coke, unwraps the candy bar, and takes a bite. She 
reaches over and takes a sip from the coke. The lights dim, 
trailers begin.

INT. CONCESSION - NIGHT

The same food and beverage slide over the counter. The same 
manicured hands take them, this with new fingernail polish.

INT. THEATRE - NIGHT

Same seat, same beautiful girl. Different people surround 
her, and her clothes are different, but the routine remains. 
Unwrap bar, take bite, drink coke. Lights dim, trailers 
begin.

INTERCUT CONCESSION/THEATRE

This repeats several times, each time she has new fingernail 
polish, and new clothes. Each time the pace picks up 
frantically.

INT. THEATRE - NIGHT

The beautiful girl unwraps her candy, takes a bite. She 
reaches for her coke, but comes up empty. She looks down, 
nervous. Lights dim, trailers begin.

GIRL
Wait!

The theatre lights rise. On the screen, a paunchy, masked, 
Mexican wrestler jumps from the ropes of a boxing ring.

A scrawny masked wrestler lies on the ground, ready to 
receive the blow, while an out-of-place referee looks on in 
confusion. In midair, the masked Mexican wrestler freezes at 
the sound of the girl. 



The characters in the scene look around, astonished, and 
unable to make movements other than their eyes. The crowd 
gasps, popcorn flies in the air from several patrons. The 
girl stands and shuffles out of her seat. She jogs to the 
concession.

INT. CONCESSION - LATER

She reaches the counter.

GIRL
One coke, please.

The employee slides a coke over.

INT. THEATRE - LATER

The girl shuffles back in her seat with her coke, everyone 
still waiting on her. She takes a drink, sighs from 
refreshment, and smiles.

Lights dim, scene resumes. We hear gasps from the audience as

they enjoy the rest of the scene.

FADE OUT.
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